
Delores G. Kelley, Chair SB 118
Brian J. Feldman, Vice Chair Supporting
3 East Miller Senate Office Building
Annapolis, MD 21401

Dear Chair Kelley, Vice Chair Feldman, and Members of the Finance Committee,

I think, graduate assistants are the backbone of the University academic system. They have many
prescribed and subtle duties. They are morally, physically and mentally committed to the
academic system. I think, depending on their work, the payment they are getting is not really
appreciable. I hereby, support this petition that GAs should get appreciable amount of money to
get financial satisfaction to get their job done efficiently.

Sincerely,

Anmol
Teaching Assistant, ANSC
University of Maryland, College Park
4324 Rowalt drive, Collegepark, Maryland 20740


